
 
 

 

F4 Technical Regulation Bulletin  
 

№:       TRBF4-2022-002 
Date:   May 17, 2022 
Subject: Fuel Line Update 
 
The following bulletin outlines the mandatory upgrade for the fuel lines to the Ligier JS F4.  
 
Due to the timeline of when this bulletin was released, the upgrade is recommended for Road America and 
required for all events afterward.  
 
Please download the bulletin for more details and reach out to Ligier to place your order: 
usparts@ligierautomotive.com 
 

mailto:usparts@ligierautomotive.com

